
 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

The UK has come together for Remembrance Day, which is also known as Armistice Day. 

A two-minute silence was held at 11am to remember the people who have died in wars around the world. This is 

the most sacrosanct element of Remembrance Day. Bow your head, stand still, reflect and honour veterans in 

this meditation of gratitude and peace. 

Remembrance Day marks the day World War One ended, at 11am on the 11th day of the 11th month, in 1918. 

Remembrance Sunday is also marked each year, this falls on the second Sunday in November. 

The Act of Remembrance 

 

They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old; Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. We will 

remember them. We will remember them. 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes 

 Late 

R Oak  88.18% 3      

R Ash  85.00%     169 

1 Elm  98.93%      22 

1 Cherry  90.71% 93 

2 Fir  95.86% 182 

2 Yew  95.86% 283     

3 Cedar  97.14% 87 

3 Hazel  95.56% 167 

4 Chestnut  90.83% 60 

4 Holly  96.15% 194 

5 Maple  93.20% 149 

5 Sycamore  87.41% 202 

6 Birch  88.57% 105 

6 Willow  97.24% 279 

Whole School Attendance …. 92.92% 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 
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This is why every school day counts.  

Congratulations to all of the children awarded 

certificates this week for 100% attendance in 

the first half term of the year.  

Keep up the good work with your attendance 

and punctuality.   

Reminder – No Dogs on the playground please 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 It has been a busy start to the new half term.   

Everyone has settled back into the routines well and we are all 

working hard to keep everyone safe and well.   

Miss Jones has enjoyed reading your poetry from the Half Term 

Competition, thank you to everyone who took part.  

Further after school clubs restarted this week for enrichment.  

Thank you to all of the staff who are giving their time to these 

this half term and last half term.  

We have a busy week ahead next week with Antibullying week, 

Odd Socks Day and Children in Need. 

Looking ahead to Christmas we have started our planning. 

A reminder that we are here to support children and families in 

whatever way we can and as well as speaking with us at drop 

off and pick up, we have the school office phone number and 

the emergency number and class dojo to make contact.  

Thank you for all of your ongoing support.  

 

ATTENTION  Nursery  PARENTS / CARERS 

Applications for Reception Admissions 

Closing Date : 15
th

 January 2023 

Please visit your local authority website for the 

admissions guidance.  If you are having 

difficulties applying please contact school for 

help and support. 

 

 

 

 

Come to school on Monday 

14
h

 November in Odd Socks 

 for Anti-bullying Week.   

 

Next Friday  … 

Children can come to 

school in SPOTTY 

non uniform for a 

donation of 50p for 

this worthy cause.  

 

Monday 

Year 4 Choir 1.00 - 1.30 (Miss Neville-

Evans) 

Year 4 Singing 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Rimmer) 

Year 3 Science 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Gilmore) 

Year 5/6 Computing 3.30 - 4.15 (EFC) 

Year 2 Multi-Skills 3.30 - 4.15 (EitC) 

Year 3 TTRS 3.30 - 4.00 (Mrs Davies) 

Year 6 Football 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Farrell & 

Miss Caskey) 

 

Tuesday 

Year 3/4 TTRS Club 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Timms) 

Years 3 & 4 Mindfulness Club 3.30 - 4.15 

(Mrs Platt & Miss Jones) 

Year 5 Art 3.30 - 4.15 (Mrs Garrett) 

Year 5 Reading Plus (Mrs Davies) 

Year 4 Multi-Skills 3.30 - 4.15 (Coach 

Noah) 

 

Wednesday 

Cookery & Spanish in school pm 

Year 4 TTRS 3.30 - 4.00 (Miss Davies) 

Staff Meeting 

 

Thursday 

Spanish in school pm 

Year 6 Swimming pm at Everton Park 

Year 5 Reading Plus 3.30 - 4.00 (Mrs 

Davies) 

Year 5 Guitar Club 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Timms) 

Eco Club 3.30 - 4.15 (Miss Sweeney) 

Year 5 Football 3.30 - 4.15 (Mr Farrell) 

 

 

Please can children 

be reminded not to bring in any 

unnecessary items from 

home.  This unfortunately, 

includes football cards, as these 

are causing disruption to learning 

time.  Thank you for your 

understanding and support with 

this. 

***Parent Governor Election*** 

Nomination and declaration forms are available 

from the school office.  Nominations must be 

received by 12 noon on  Monday 14th November. 

 

Please be 

considerate of 

safe parking 

around the school 

site. 


